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06.06.2022 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Friday 10th June we will be holding our ‘Race for Life’ event. Weather permitting, the event will take place 
on the school field. Please join us to walk or run with your children and help to raise money for this worthy 
cause.  
 
Timings for the event:  
 
9.15 – 9.45am  Morning Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2  
10.00 – 10.30am  Years 3 – 6 
2.30pm   Afternoon Nursery  

 
Children can come to school dressed in their PE kits, sports clothes or something pink for the day. 

 
Can you please return any sponsor money no later than Friday 17th June. Spare sponsor forms are available 
from the main office. 
 
We will open the playground gates for you to enter/exit the field. In the interest of health and safety, please do 
not use mobile phones, cameras or any recording equipment whilst on our school premises.  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Horton 
Headteacher 



 

 

 


